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PLANNING APPLICATION DETAILS 

Year: 2013 

Number: 8302 

Letter: P 
Planning application address: 187 Kentish Town Road 

Title: Ms. 
Your  First Name: Beverley 
Initial: 
Last Name: Fortnum 
Organisation: 
Comment  Type: Comment 

Postcode: NW5 3LW 
Address line 1: Flat 4 
Address line 2: 1 Prince of  Wales  Road 
Address line 3: 
Postcode: N W 5  3LW 
Email: 
Confirm e-mail, 
Contact number: (111.1111.1111m 

Your  comments  on the planning application: I have a number  of concems regarding both of  the 
proposed plans.Firstly a number of  residents at 1 Prince of  Wales  Road share a party wall with 
187 Kentish Town Road, Since squatters have been allowed to take over this building, it has 
become apparent  that this wall has totally inadequate soundproofing. every sound is clearly 
audible and there is no mention in the proposed plans as to how the developers intend to combat 
this problem for the residents of  1 Prince o f  Wales  Road. The plans are also unclear as to the use 
of  the ground floor. 
Wha t  will the retail units be used for and where is the proposed access for  commercial  deliveries? 
Therefore my concerns are, the impact of  noise from plant equipment, noise f rom new uses and 
impact of  development on traffic. 
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